
 

 

Oxleas - Getting to know Oxcare 

The latest release of the Oxcare person held record platform went live in January 2021 and has 

received fantastic feedback.  Users have found the new ‘About Me’ and updated personal tracker 

sections particularly useful. 

The next release (due May 2021) will see a link created between Oxcare and Oxleas’ electronic 

patient record system (RiO), allowing appointment, demographic and care plan information to be 

automatically populated in Oxcare from data held within RiO. 

The system is currently used by over 200 patients across many different services and there is a 

growing enthusiasm for people to take advantage of the benefits offered by Oxcare.  There are many 

patient experience groups involved in the development of the system and Oxcare is now being 

promoted at a national level via forums such as the HealthPlusCare and Healthcare Excellence 

Through Technology Shows. 

You may find in the coming months that your patients will start to use the system.  If you are 

interested in hearing more about the advantages offered by utilising Oxcare, contact the project 

team at oxl-tr.oxcare@nhs.net 
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